
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist 

 
 
 
Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You will be aware that on Wednesday 10th April 2024, school will be closed.  
 
The Local Authority recommended that we plan closure on this day as it was thought to 
be the most likely day for Eid celebrations and we have to allocate our holidays a year in 
advance. However, it seems that this year Eid will fall on Thursday 11th April for many and 
as a result, we have a number of staff who will be taking Thursday 11th as a day of religious 
observance.  
 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to open the Orchard on Thursday 11th April as we will 
not have the staff to be able to safely supervise the Orchard children. 
 
For this reason we are giving you notice that Orchard Class will be closed on: 
 
Wednesday 10th April 2024 (whole school closed) 
& 
Thursday 11th April 2024 (The rest of school will be open as usual on this day)  
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs A Grist  
Headteacher   
 
 


